“Holy Family” Ministry

As parents of young children, it may feel difficult to stay connected to community, or
know where to start with keeping your own faith alive in the midst of the diaper changes,
naps , late night feedings, and in the early years of growing your family... As we begin
this Amoris Laetitia Year of the Family, the Office for Parish Life encourages parishes to
invite and support young families in some of the following ways:

~ Faith Sharing Groups for young parents in the par-
ish community

~ Tips and Tricks for Parenting—discussions of practical
questions about parenting with topics such as ‘simple faith
practices at home’; ‘discipline’ or ‘finances’ etc.

~ Create Prayer Partnership between young families
and members of your caring ministries.

Stay tuned for more resources from the Office for Parish Life!
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